
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 April 2007 

6. MANNING PLACE - PROPOSED “NO STOPPING” RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval to the installation of broken yellow “no stopping” 

lines in Manning Place.  
 
 The Board resolved that the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time on the south side of 

Manning Place commencing at a point 160 metres from its intersection with Ferry Road and extending 
in a southerly direction for a distance of nine metres. 

 
 


